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From:

Sent: 18 December 2024 20:10

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2024/5389/P Site Address47 Ornan Road London NW3 4QD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I have filled in the online form, but wanted to be sure this arrives to you, so I am sending the same 
also by email. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Sara Fanelli 
 
Planning Application - 2024/5389/P Site Address47 Ornan Road London NW3 4QD 
 
OBJECTION 
 
 
I totally oppose the erection of an additional floor to this house. 
First of all, the erection of an additional storey would block light into my flat, and privacy. 
Furthermore, this would create a terrible and out of character precedent for Ornan Road  where all 
the houses are of the same hight. I was already surprised that a roof terrace had been allowed on 
this property and had inquired with the council about it. 
47 Ornan Road is already a large house and a further storey would be only detrimental to the 
neighbours and out of character with the rest of Ornan Road, rather than strictly necessary. 


